

28th Brazilian Independence Day Festival

DCR Herter Park, Charles River - 1175 Soldiers Field Road, Brighton, MA 02135 Sunday, September 10th, 2023, from 1 PM to 5 PM.

Dear Friends,

The 7 de Setembro Organizing Committee and the Brazilian Women's Group are delighted to invite you to the **28th Brazilian Independence Day Festival**, which will take place on **Sunday**, **September 10th**, **2023**, from **1 PM to 5 PM at the DCR Herter Park** (1175 Soldiers Field Road), located in Brighton, MA.

For 28 years, the **Brazilian Independence Day Festival** has been an annual highlight of the community. It is the largest Brazilian cultural event in New England, attracting crowds of over 7,000 people. This is an ideal opportunity to promote your goods and services to the Brazilian community. As in previous years, the 2023 Festival will feature children's activities, information tables, arts and crafts, ethnic food, live Brazilian music, and many other attractions. All the events are free and wheelchair accessible.

For this 28th anniversary of the festival, we are working to make it better than ever! This is possible with your participation. We count on your presence to promote your products and services to the Brazilian community and beyond and help promote the festival.

For businesses, the fee for one table is \$450. This price includes a tablecloth and two chairs. All other objects/equipment must be approved ahead of time by the festival organizing committee.

To reserve your table, please fill out and sign the contract and return it to us by **Friday**, **July 28th**, **2023**, along with your payment. Donations are welcome. Please keep a copy of the contract for your personal records.

For more information on how to sponsor the festival or to place an ad for your business in our ad book, please call 617-202-5775 or visit our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/BrazilianFestivalBoston.



Your participation is what makes this event a success. We look forward to seeing you at the 28th Brazilian Independence Day Festival in Boston!

Sincerely,

Heloisa Galvão and the 7 de Setembro Organizing Committee